
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 28, 2009 
 

Honorable Joe Davis, Sr. 

Alderman, 2
nd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   2
nd

 and 10
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE # 090029 

         INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON 

         WEST MELVINA STREET AND 

         NORTH 66
TH

 STREET 

    

Dear Aldermen Davis and Murphy: 
 

This is in response to a request we received from Mr. Dale Radke to install the above-

captioned traffic control restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since the 

intersection of West Melvina Street and North 66
th

 Street is currently operating as a 

marked school crossing and is a pedestrian entrance to Dineen Park, we are 

recommending the installation of an all-way stop in an effort to increase pedestrian safety 

at the intersection. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 
 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 28, 2009 

 

Honorable Ashanti Hamilton 

Alderman, 1
st
 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   1
st
 ALD. DIST. - FILE #090029 

         INSTALL NO LEFT TURN ON WEST VILLARD AVENUE 

         AT NORTH 32
ND

 STREET FRIDAY AND SATURDAY 

         8:00 PM TO 2:00 AM FOR WESTBOUND TRAFFIC        

 

Dear Alderman Hamilton: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of the Milwaukee Police Department and Club 

Onyx, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


